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Umatilla County Sheriff's Office is actively investigating an armed robbery that occurred around 3
a.m. this morning. Jan 30th, at at the Long Branch Cafe and Saloon in Weston. A man wearing 3
heavy coat, ski mask and gloves entered the business through a rear door, displayed 3 gun to the
owner inside the business, and then left with an undisclosed amount of cash. The investigation is
on-going at this time.




